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I am writing to encourage your support of SB 704. I am a retired public health nurse, 

having worked 32 years in Oregon local county health departments. Throughout my 

career I repeatedly saw the negative impacts on people who did not have available or 

adequate health care in our fragmented system. The passage of the health care for 

all initiative and the current Task Force on Universal Health Care have given us hope 

that we can create an affordable and equitable health care system for Oregon. 

Passage of SB 704 is the critical next step to create an implementation plan for 

universal health care system. Oregon can again lead the way in innovative solutions 

to achieve health care for all. 

Thank you for support. 

 


